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THANK YOU AND REMINDERS
I'm sure everyone would agree that October really flew by. Thank you to all our families that
donated and participated in our 3rd Annual Trunk-Or-Treat.
Thanksgiving is just a few weeks away and we are heading into our giving month. We have two
events you can participate in this month, see below for more details.
Just a few reminders for this month:
Please remember that it is finally cooling off. This is a good time to switch out your extra
clothing in your child's cubby from summer to fall. Maybe even bring a light jacket to keep
here just incase it's a bit chilly in the morning times or later afternoon when we go outside.
We are a uniformed school, please send your children (beginners and up) in a Merryhill top
and/or navy or khaki bottoms. Jeans are not part of our uniforms and are only an option
during Spirit Week.
We are a curriculum program. Your child gets the most from our program when they are here
at 8:30am to start the day. Consistency is very important for our children. They learn best
when we keep them on a routine.

CANDY DRIVE FOR TROOPS
We will be supporting the Mountain's Edge Association and
collecting any extra or unwanted candy from Halloween to
send to the troops. We will be collecting candy from November
6 - 10.
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FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 10 - SCHOOL

CLOSED IN OBSERVANCE OF VETERAN'S

DAY

THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE -
NOVEMBER 6 - 17
Thanksgiving is a time of being thankful and appreciative of our
families and loved ones. We often show this appreciation by
gathering with them for meals, like thanksgiving. However, as we
know, in our valley, many families are not as fortunate as we are.
This year to support Three Square, we are holding a food drive for
their pantry so they could keep giving to those families in need.
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MONDAY, NOVEMBER 13 -
WORLD KINDNESS DAY
We will be celebrating World Kindness Day at our school on
Monday, November 13. Our teachers work very hard, so I would
like to ask my families to leave them one kind message from
your little one. It could be a word, a sentence, or a gesture. We
will have their names up in the lobby and markers for you to leave
your message.
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MONDAY, NOVEMBER 20TH,
2023 - 11:30AM DISMISSAL
Parent Teacher Conferences are a few weeks away. Please
remember that this is an early dismissal day so that you can
have one on one time with your child's teacher the second half
of the day. Look out for sign-ups next week.
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LEARNING THROUGH PLAY CORNER

BEGINNERS -
SCIENCE
Our Beginners our learning
about weather and how to
properly dress using a paper
doll.

INFANTS -
WELLNESS
Our Infants are exploring
different textures and shapes
while using Gourds and
Pumpkins.

INTERMEDIAT
ES - CITIZENS
OF THE
WORLD
Our students are being
introduced to new Spanish
vocabulary while learning about
Pinatas and different birthday
traditions.

THANKSGIVING BREAK
We will be closed on Thursday, November 23rd and Friday,
November 24th for our Thanksgiving break. Enjoy this time
with your family giving thanks.
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PRE-K -
LANGUAGE
AND LITERACY
Our students are practicing
letter recognitions and letter
sounds while matching
pumpkins.

TODDLER -
MATHEMATICS
Our Toddlers are beginning to
understand the concept of one
two and more and while
exploring fall colors.

PRE-K2 - FINE
MOTOR SKILLS
Our students are practicing
their gross motor skills while
trying to keep balance on one
foot during a game of
Hopscotch.

SAVE THE DATE

https://cdn.smore.com/u/1b06/9557d48ec8997ecf1dd566ef6b7575dc.png
https://cdn.smore.com/u/a15a/13b5b70c6fb5fd913e2202724350568b.png
https://cdn.smore.com/u/14be/9b61b8f18cebe3f8b366ca85eefee54b.png


WE WANT TO HEAR ALL ABOUT
YOUR GREAT EXPERIENCES
Leave us a review letting us know why you love coming to
Merryhill at Mountain's Edge. We'd love to share your experiences
with other families.
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